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  20th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Thank a Teacher Day 

I hope this email finds you and your family well. I am writing to encourage you to participate in 
‘Thank A Teacher Day’, which will be celebrated on Wednesday 21st June 2023. This is a day 
when we take time to reflect on our teachers' hard work and dedication and express our gratitude 
for their contributions to our lives. 

As parents, you are well aware of the vital role teachers play in your children's academic growth 
and progression. Teachers go above and beyond to keep children safe and support them in all 
possible ways. They continuously provide opportunities for children to grow in all aspects, be it 
academics, sports or extracurricular activities. Our teachers are working tirelessly to create a 
positive learning environment for your children and help them to achieve their goals and dreams. 
Your child's teacher is working hard to create a learning experience that is engaging, challenging 
and exciting. They are constantly adapting their teaching styles to help your child succeed. They 
invest their time and energy in developing inclusive, thoughtful lessons designed to help each 
child reach their potential. 

In recent times, teaching has become a challenging profession and teachers have had to adapt 
quickly to new ways of teaching. Despite the challenges, our teachers have remained committed 
to providing the best possible education for our children. 

We believe that a simple thank you note for a teacher who has contributed towards your child’s 
academic growth and progression can go a long way in showing appreciation for their hard work. 
A gesture of appreciation would be very encouraging for our staff who have put in their best 
efforts every day to provide an excellent learning experience for our children. 

We all need that encouragement occasionally and we often rely on our team to seek that 
motivation. So, on behalf of the school, I urge you to take a few minutes out of your busy 
schedule to write a thank you note for a teacher who has contributed towards your child’s growth 
and progression. Please click the link below to submit your ‘Thank You’ note/comment. 

https://forms.gle/cMXJksy4e2Q2qrxWA 

Please submit this form by 10am tomorrow. Let us show our teachers how much we 
appreciate their hard work! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J S Sidhu 
Executive Principal 
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